
Resignation Letter – B Niranjan Naidu  

 

Dear Sir.                                                                                                                Dt 04-09-2024  

Vijendra Singh Chopra  

Deputy Manager-HSP 

VNR Seeds Pvt Ltd, 

 

Dear Sir, I am writing to inform you that I have decided to resign from my position as SNR Executive 

Production at VNR Seeds Pvt Ltd. My last day of work will be 03-10-2024. I want to take this 

opportunity to thank you and the entire team for the valuable experience and support provided 

during my time at VNR Seeds .. 

 

                                                                                                                            

 

                                                                                                                  Thanks & Regards      

                                                                                                                   B Niranjan Naidu  

                                                                                                                   Emp Code: 0937 

                                                                                                                   95537 89344 

                                                                                                                   Snr Executive Production  

                                                                                                                   Gadwal Location    

                                                                                                                    Telangana State 


